
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be exploring several short stories and the different features 
used to write a story. These will include adverbials, paragraphs, adjectives and 

prepositions. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be extending our knowledge of numbers up to 1,000,000 by 

ordering and comparing numbers. We will also be multiplying and dividing by 10, 
100 and 1000 and understanding our knowledge of place value in decimal 

numbers. Finally, we will be looking at problems with adding and subtracting 

decimal numbers. 
 

In Science, we will be exploring, through modelling, that the Sun does not move. 

We will be creating a model of the solar system using scaling to help make our 

models accurate. We will be using our knowledge from Numeracy to help draw the 

circles such as diameter and circumference. 

 

In IPC, we will be starting our entry point for ‘The Great, the Bold and the Brave’. 
We will be looking and identifying Greek and Roman buildings in rediness for 

constructing our own interpretation of one. We will use card, paper and tape to 

create our pieces. 
 

In ICT, we will be starting our new topic ‘We are cryptographers’. We will be 

learning about communicating information securely and investigating about early 

methods of communicating over distances. 

 

In PSHE, we will be looking at dreams and goals. We will be discussing what we 

would like to be when we are grown up and what we need to do in order to achieve 
those goals and aspirations. We will be talking about how we feel towards 

achieving our dream. 

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists every week and will be tested 

on the list on the same day, the following week. Please see student’s timetables to 

see when they have spellings. Students will have 11 words to learn during the 
course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

  The week ahead in Year 5         (07 – 11 January 2018) 



 Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 5) for updates from the 

Year group.  

 Please remember to read at home and sign the Reading Journal. 

 Please remember to learn the spellings and times tables and check which 
times table your child is completing, this is stuck at the front of the 

communication book. 

 IPC children, please remember to bring in cardboard next week for your IPC 

Entry Point. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Year 5 Team 


